
            

                                                                               

PROCLAMATION 

Business Appreciation Month  

December 2024 

 

 

 
WHEREAS, small businesses are vital to the Town of Mead, driving innovation, fostering growth, and 

contributing to a vibrant and thriving community; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Mead proudly acknowledges the achievements of its entrepreneurs, small and 

medium-sized businesses, and major employers, all of whom play a significant role in building and sustaining 

the local economy; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mead’s businesses create jobs that enhance the quality of life for residents and operate across 

diverse industries, including manufacturing, services, retail, marketing, and agriculture; and 

 

WHEREAS, the revenue generated by local businesses enables the Town of Mead to deliver essential services 

that improve the overall well-being of its community; and 

 

WHEREAS, business leaders and employees contribute to the social fabric of Mead by supporting community 

events, volunteering, and enhancing civic pride; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Mead remains committed to creating a business-friendly environment that promotes 

sustainable growth and collaboration with the local business community; and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Colleen Whitlow, Mayor, of the Town of Mead, do hereby proclaim the month of 

December 2024 as Business Appreciation Month and encourage all residents to support our business 

community and their contributions to our economy by shopping locally. 

 

Given under my hand and Seal of the Town of Mead, Colorado on this 25th day of November 2024 
 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Colleen G. Whitlow 

Mayor 


